
McFarlin Project Update      Week Ending 2/10/23 

 

Construction on the Missions Center, Infrastructure, and Roof Replacement projects is 

beginning.  There will be times when the parking lots will be impacted as equipment and 

materials are moved to the work sites.  Portions of the Sanctuary side of the building and the 

main staircase will be under construction at times as the infrastructure is being updated. We will 

provide information about what to expect each week as we work on these projects over the next 

several months.  Thanks for your understanding and for being flexible to adjust to some of the 

limitations that we will face as we work on improving our church facilities. 

 

The Aldersgate House has been demolished in preparation for the groundwork that will be 

required for the new Missions Center.  The next step is to prepare the ground for the new 

concrete slab.  You may notice several earth moving machines on the site and at times the alley 

may be partially blocked as they move materials. 

 

The infrastructure project actions will not be visible for about another month as we work with the 

City of Norman to have our permit approved.  At the same time, we will be obtaining contractor 

bids for the designs that have been developed to meet the current Fire Codes.  The Heating and 

Air Conditioning standards have changed significantly since the 1960’s and we have 
incorporated those new requirements in our designs.  

 

You probably have noticed some orange material over part of the Sanctuary roof used to 

temporarily cover the hail damage.   The new shingles are scheduled to arrive in the next three 

weeks and the roof will be replaced.  Portions of the West parking lot will be fenced off to secure 

the roofing materials.  As work progresses, there will be some restricted access to the North 

parking lot at times to protect the safety of our congregation, staff, and daycare children. 

 

This Week’s Actions:  

Missions Center: 

• Aldersgate House demolished to prepare for site work 

Infrastructure Project: 

• Permit submitted to the City of Norman for approval 

Roof Replacement: 

• Proposed schedule for roof replacement reviewed 

 

Next Week’s Actions: 
Missions Center: 

• Preparation for groundwork for concrete pad 

Infrastructure Project: 

• Drawings sent to contractors for bidding 

Roof Replacement: 

• Finalize schedule to begin work on roof replacement 

 

Rod Foster – Building Committee Chairman 


